Minutes 1/16/07
Public Informational Meeting
For
University Credit Union
Fred P. Hall School
Orono Street, Portland

One neighbor attended the meeting, showing up at approximately 6:05 pm. The only issue that Mr. Haines discussed was the suggestion that the Sidewalk into the site from Brighton Ave. on the east side of the building be redesigned to accommodate the walkers coming from the east. He suggested that we not require them to walk further up Brighton Ave. since they will cross into the parking lot at an angle rather than go up the frontage further just to use the sidewalk.

Meeting adjourned at 6:30 PM